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Come See This Musical Love Story Between 
a Catholic Priest and a Jewish Cantor!

Tuesday, March 21, 1:00 pm 
Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre 
Doors open at Noon • A free event – Open to the public 

Information on page 4

The Power of Art in  
Holocaust Education 
Tuesday, March 7, Noon
Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre

The tragedy of the Holocaust has been studied  
through many different lenses, but one lesser  
discussed topic is the art created by camp prisoners.  

Information on page 6



Recently NCJW Presidents from all around the country have communicated their concerns and fears about the rising  
incidents of antisemitism in their states. Nationally reported anti-Semitic incidents in 2021 reached an all-time high. 
NYC has the highest reported anti-Semitic incidents across the United States. In Nassau County anti-Semitic incidents 
have increased. Many Jewish families received packets of anti-Semitic flyers as well as flyers scattered across their lawns 
containing negative statements about Jewish media, bankers, medical professionals and government officials, blaming 
them for everything that is wrong with our country. These flyers were meant to harass 
and alarm the families who received them. Our children and grandchildren have to fight 
antisemitism on college campuses instead of using their precious time for learning. 

It doesn’t end with antisemitism buts falls to other communities. There is a rise in hate 
crimes against African Americans, Latinos, Asians and the LGBTQIA’s communities. 

The board of NCJW Peninsula Section is eager and committed to collaborate with  
community leaders of all faiths to address these issues and come together as one to fight 
discrimination of any kind. 

We invite all our members interested in joining us in this fight to call our office and 
sign up. 

Wishing peace, health and happiness to all our members and their families. 
HAPPY PASSOVER. 

— Fran Denny

Mission Statement

The National Council of Jewish Women (NCJW) is a grassroots 
organization of volunteers and advocates who turn progressive 
ideals into action. Inspired by Jewish values, NCJW strives for 
social justice by improving the quality of life for women, children, 
and families and by safeguarding individual rights and freedoms.

A FAITH IN THE FUTURE.
A BELIEF IN ACTION.

NCJW Peninsula Section  
342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559 
Phone: 516-569-3660, Fax: 516-569-3634 
office@ncjwpeninsula.org, www.ncjwpeninsula.org
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Message from the President

come see our newly 

renovated thrift shop

Shopping Hours Monday–Thursday 10–4 Friday & Sunday 10–3:30  Donation Hours Monday, Tuesday & Thursdays 10–3 342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559 
516-569-0510  www.longislandthriftncjw.com Email: thriftshopncjw@optonline.net instagram: fivetownsthrift
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Introducing . . . Susan Fox
Our 2023 Founder’s Day Honoree
HARRIET RUBENSTEIN – Feature Editor 

An old adage tells us if you have a need for a project to be completed to perfection in a 
designated time; you give it to a busy person. That defines our 2023 Founder’s Day  
Honoree, Susan Fox.  

Susan originally lived in Queens and moved to North Woodmere when she was five 
years old. After graduating from Hewlett High School she attended Utica College of  
Syracuse and majored in Occupational Therapy. A caring and giving person by nature, 
Susan volunteered at a local AHRC working with people with developmental disabilities.  

Her working career began as an Occupational Therapist at Hillside Psychiatric Hospital, 
a part of Long Island Jewish Hospital. Susan then completed a Masters’ Degree Program at Hofstra University in Elementary 
Education, and became an elementary school teacher in the Oceanside School District. In addition to teaching for 28 years, 
she was a student teacher advisor, a writer of curriculum, an instructor of teacher and parent workshops, and directed the 
school’s musicals. 

Both Abby Fox and Pnina Knopf encouraged Susan to become involved in NCJW. She soon understood the work they  
accomplished, and how many lives were touched in a positive way, all ample reasons which she says, to become a member. 

The first community service project Susan undertook was chairing the Cell Phone Program. Cell phones were collected and 
programed to call only 911. They were donated to victims of domestic violence. In addition, Susan had her classroom students 
decorate ‘Care Kits’ bags that were filled with toiletries that were distributed 
at a local shelter. She saw the importance of teaching her students the value 
of community service and doing for others.  

Upon retiring from teaching, Susan joined the board of Peninsula Section. 
Then followed an array of leadership roles in a multitude of areas of the or-
ganization, such as: Chairperson of the Back 2 School Store, a committee to 
redesign and upgrade our website, becoming our “web master” and the 
creator of our Constant Contact messages. She is now Vice President of the 
Thrift Shop which she says she truly enjoys as she gets to see how important 
the store is to the underserved population and the lovers of “the treasure 
hunt” for special items. 

Susan has also taken the time to serve on important committees including 
advocacy, building renovation, strategic planning and nominations. You can 
understand why she was presented with the Emerging Leader Award. 

With all these many activities, this extremely busy lady enjoys working on puzzles, playing the piano, improving her computer 
skills, and creating new cooking recipes. Susan is passionate about our environment, women’s rights, and for providing for 
those in need of support. 

Susan and husband Shelly have been married 48 years. They met when they were counselors at HANC Day Camp while 
they were in college. Shelly supports everything Susan does and is always there for her to lean on. Susan says she is very lucky 
to have found such an amazing man. They are the proud parents of two sons. Jeff is a Real Estate Developer, living in Astoria 

with wife Amy and their two chil-
dren, Freddie and Juliana. Elliot 
works in digital marketing and lives 
in California with his wife Michelle 
and son Ezra. 

With all of the above, it is obvious 
why Susan was chosen as our 2023 
Founder’s Day honoree and will  
receive the prestigious Hannah G. 
Solomon award.

An old adage tells us if you have a 
need for a project to be completed 
to perfection in a designated time; 
you give it to a busy person. That 
defines our 2023 Founder’s Day 
Honoree, Susan Fox.

Save the Date • June 8, 11:30 am

Founder’s Day
The Atrium at  
Sunny Atlantic Beach Club  
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Come See This Musical Love Story  
Between a Catholic Priest  
and a Jewish Cantor!
Tuesday, March 21 at 1:00 pm
At Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre 
Doors open at Noon 
A free Event-Open to the Public, Masks required 

Featuring Bill McBride and Irene Failenbogen 
Bill McBride, a former priest, was struggling with the sacrifice of marriage 
once he met Irene Failenbogen, a Jewish cantor, in New York City in 1996. 
The two were brought together by music, so they felt, what a wonderful way 
to tell their unique story than by way of a musical? 

The play, aptly named “Oy Father!” tells how Failenbogen and McBride 
met and the events that led to their marriage, accompanied by live music.

Advocacy Update 
CAROLE TOLKIN – VP, Advocacy  

Our Jewish values compel us to support full access to safe and legal abortion. Therefore, Peninsula Section in collaboration 
with Temple Sinai of Roslyn, presented a three part series on Reproductive Rights. The first segment highlighted legal issues 
with keynote speaker Susan Herman. Representing NCJW was Lauren Garfunkel.  
The second segment focused on NY Section’s Pro Truth campaign, as well as the medical implications following the overthrow 
of Roe v Wade. 

The third segment featured a dialogue 
between two rabbis speaking about the 
Jewish view of abortion, and the very per-
sonal story of a victim of an illegal abortion. 

Another program, “THE BARN”, which 
chronicles the story of a Holocaust survivor 
and his return to the barn in which he was 
hidden, was shown to students throughout 
the country. Thank you Pnina! 

In light of the increase in all types of 
hate, the Advocacy Committee is setting 
the groundwork for a 2023–24 series on 
Building Bridges, Building Community. Anti 
Semitism will certainly hold an important 
place in this series, as well as other forms 
of hate, all of which are intertwined. 

Anyone interested in joining our com-
mittee, please call Bonnie at the NCJW 
office at 516-569-3660.

Students From Across the Country View “THE BARN” 
A Holocaust Documentary

On January 26, over 2,600 middle and high school 
students from across the country, joined NCJW 
Peninsula Section to view a special presentation of 
the Holocaust Documentary “THE BARN” free of 
charge to all schools. Rachel Kastner, the film’s 
writer/producer, joined us from Israel to respond 
to students’ questions following the film.  

Rachel, a NCJW Peninsula Section Honorary Life 
Member, also told the students about her new 
Holocaust Education series, “How To: Never For-
get”. Each of the 10 micro episodes retrace TikTok 
influencer Montana Tucker’s grandparents' experience during the Holocaust. 
You can find all 10 episodes on YouTube. The following link is an interview 
with NBC News explaining this project. https://youtu.be/HQYPIg6c0Kk

Lynbrook students attend  
a screening of “THE BARN”
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COMMUNITY SERVICE
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Intergenerational Reading Program is Back in Full Swing  
CARL GARBER – Volunteer  

The Intergenerational Reading Program runs once a week at Dever Elementary School in 
Valley Stream. The students come from ethnically diverse backgrounds. Running for 2-1/4 
hours on Mondays, it meets from October through April. The 10 volunteers, all seniors, 
met the first day and spoke about their backgrounds with the librarian and PTA members.  

We work with first through fourth grade students. The children gave up half of their 
recess period to participate. They 
read with us for twenty-five minute 
sessions. I noted that the students 
were quite proficient in reading skills 
for their grade levels (I’m a former 
teacher). There are two children at a 
time at my table and together we 
read a book of their choice. In addi-
tion to reading we chat about our 
lives. The children enthusiastically tell 
me about their parents, siblings, and experiences. I really enjoy convers-
ing with these lovely children. A PTA staffer told me that the kids really 
like me, and I replied that it was mutual. This wonderful experience has 
invigorated me! I look forward to my weekly visits. 

Carl Garber (above) and other volunteers read with 
the Dever Elementary School student. 

The Period.Project  
RENEE FISCHER  – VP, Community Service  

Did you know that several states provide funding for  
feminine hygiene products to be readily available in 
schools, but N.Y. State does not?  

Many students do not attend school when they have their  
period because they cannot afford to purchase feminine  
hygiene products. No student should have to miss a day of 
school because they can’t afford these items. 

Our newest community service, The Period.Project, has  
already delivered over 500 ‘kits’ of feminine hygiene products 
to three schools and we are getting ready to pack more. We 
gathered around a table, talked, laughed and filled over 500 
cosmetic bags with sanitary pads and tampons. The bags were 
delivered to Freeport High School, Lawrence Middle School 
and Valley Stream South High School.  

To donate to this project or more information on how to get 
involved, call the NCJW Peninsula Section office 516-569-3660. 

(L–R) Renee Fischer, Susan Schwarz, Judy Novet,  
Tammy Waldhauser, Fran Denny busy at work.
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Houses and Gardens of the Gold Coast Then and Now  
Paul J. Mateyunas, a native to Long Island’s North Shore, has been fascinated by the architecture of Long 
Island since his early youth. Schooled both in the U.S. and Italy, Paul holds degrees in business and art history 
and is a recipient of the Top Advocates for Preservation Award 2012 by the Oyster Bay Historical Society. 
His interest in historical preservation led him to work as a restoration consultant. Paul’s second book, “Long 
Island’s Gold Coast” was released in May 2012.

EDUCATION

Exploring Long Island in our LECTURE SERIES
u TUESDAY, APRIL 4, 1:30 PM at Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre 
Reservations: $18. Please send your check payable to: NCJW Peninsula Section,  to 342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 
11559. Include your name, email and phone number.

The Power of Art in Holocaust Education  
u TUESDAY,  MARCH 7, 12:00 NOON at Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre 
Reservations: $36 (NCJW members), $40 (non-NCJW members). Please send your check payable to: NCJW Peninsula 
Section,  to 342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559. Include your name, email and phone number. 

Presenter Rich Quinlan, Director of the Holocaust and Genocide Education Center at St. Elizabeth University. 

The tragedy of the Holocaust has been analyzed and studied through many differ-
ent lenses, but one lesser discussed topic is the art created by camp prisoners, rang-
ing from simple pencil sketches to more detailed graffiti. Learn about the art created 
by camp prisoners capturing the strength and spirit of those condemned by the 
Nazis. Attendees will gain a greater perspective on how art allowed concentration 
camp prisoners to preserve their humanity in the midst of dehumanizing conditions. 

Originally from Providence, Rhode Island, Rich Quinlan spent twenty-six years as a 
classroom teacher. Rich has earned three master’s degrees in Secondary English  
Education, Political Science, and American and Modern European History from Long 
Island University. In 2019, Rich joined the staff of Mercy College in the Bronx as  
adjunct professor of both American and Modern European History. Rich graduated 
in August 2021 with a Ph.D. in Holocaust and Genocide Studies from Gratz College 
in Pennsylvania. His dissertation addressed the need for transitional justice and rec-
onciliation in post-genocide Burundi. He is currently the Director of the Holocaust 
and Genocide Education Center at St. Elizabeth University. His personal and pro-
fessional life was transformed by his participation in the summer of 2015 with the 
fortunate involvement with the Holocaust and Jewish Resistance Teachers Program organized through the American  
Gathering of Holocaust Survivors and their Descendants. Rich was one of twenty-four teachers selected from across the U.S. 
to spend two weeks touring Germany and Poland, gaining a greater understanding of the causes, implementation, and lasting 
ramifications of the Holocaust. 

Jewish Life Program and Luncheon

“One Spring”, Gurs Camp, 1941 
Collection of Yad Vashem Art Museum



The Greater New York Automobile Dealers Association

partnered with Operation Warm to donate 750 new  

winter coats for the 2023 B2SS! Thank you so very much!

A very special thank you to Todd Kshonz D.D.S.P.C. of Lynbrook. Dr. Kshonz donated 700 much needed toothbrushes and tubes of toothpaste. Thank you from all of us!

GNYADA representatives with Bonnie Sperry and  

Hope Coleman
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B2SS Has So Many  
Exciting Announcements! 

NATALIE ZEIGLER – Chair, B2SS Steering Committee  

The wait is over . . . It is official . .  save the date!.  

The 2023 Back 2 School Store will be held  
on August 4th and 6th 

VOLUNTEER – Before, during and after the event. 
DONATE – We purchase NEW items for the children 

This year we adopted 

the Columbus Avenue 

School in Freeport. 

School supplies were 

provided for the class-

es and we received the 

most delightful thank 

you notes from the 

children and teachers.

We can't wait to see the smiling faces on the children this summer 
as we resume our Back 2 School Store!DONATE

Thank you to the Marilyn Lichtman Foundation for 
their generous donation to the B2SS. The generosity 
of the foundation will make our event a huge success. 



      www.ncjwpeninsula.org    MARCH/ APRIL 2023    8

No Way Out But One 
Sunday, April 16 at 2:00 pm   
I imagine that, like me, you find the phrase Family Court reassuring. The words “family” 
and “court” suggest a reassuring coziness that justice will be served. WRONG! 

No Way Out But One is the riveting story of Holly Collins, a domestic violence victim 
and the first American to be granted asylum by the Dutch courts. Holly’s story exposes 
the shockingly ugly truth about our national scandal, the family court system where fam-
ily court justices frequently give custody to abusive fathers. Holly takes the only way out: she kidnaps her children and runs.
It’s a heartbreaking story that needs to be seen as it focuses the spotlight on a situation that must be understood to be rectified. 
Producers Garland Walier and Barry Nolan earned numerous awards for their inspirational and compelling documentary. 

Facilitator: Teri Yuan. Teri Yuan is a survivor, a feminist business consultant, and founder of the Engendered Collective,  
a platform for survivors, practitioners, and allies to connect in community, learning, and advocacy through the radical inquiry 
of patriarchy.  Teri hosts the weekly podcast, en(gender)ed, which explores the systems, practices and policies that enable 
gender-based violence and oppression and offers solutions to end it.    

Ticket Distribution: Hewlett-Woodmere residents and Friends of the Library may pick up their tickets beginning April 3. 
NCJW members can call the office, 516-569-3660 to reserve a ticket which can be picked up 20 minutes before the screening, 
in the Gold Hall lobby.

Advocacy/Education Film Series at the Hewlett-Woodmere Public Library

*Delivery charges 
Lynbrook, East Rockaway  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $5.00 
Other towns in Nassau County  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $10.00 
All towns in Suffolk County  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $14.00 

Passover Flowers 
Everyone’s table should look festive this year. Order a beautiful  
bouquet of flowers provided by Flowers by Freyhammer for your 
Passover table. Don’t forget to send to family and friends. The cost of 
the arrangement is $65, plus delivery.   

My order information: 
______ Bouquets @ $65 = _______ +total delivery charges* = ___________ 

Please include the following information for EACH order:

Deliver to: Name________________________________________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________ 

Phone ________________________________________________________ 

From _________________________________________________________ 

Message ______________________________________________________ 

Orders due by March 24  
Please send your order  
and check payable to: 

NCJW Peninsula Section  
342 Central Avenue 
Lawrence, NY 11559 

Delivered by April 5



ICJW Executive Board Meeting – Making Strides Worldwide 
JUDY MINTZ – ICJW UN Representative in NY 

Bi-annually the International Council of Jewish Women’s (ICJW)s Executive Committee comes  
together to meet as a board to share information, learn best practices, make organizational  
decisions, and to provide the opportunity to create bonds with other like-minded women from 
around the world. The November meeting achieved these goals and I was privileged to have 
been there to participate, to learn and to make friends. 

The two-day meeting was called to order by president Lilian Grinberg from Mexico. The 
agenda included briefings on Anti-Semitism by Alan Ronkin, Washington director of the AJC and 
on Aging in Women by Silvia Perel-Levine, past chair of the NGO Committee on Aging in Geneva. 
Additional agenda items were adoption of a statement on aging and a definition of Anti-Semitism, 
financial presentations, and proposals to the ICJW constitution, UN reports from NY and Geneva, 
and the status of women in Jewish law including the Agunot. 

ICJW is located in 34 countries along with their affiliates on 5 continents. NCJW USA is the 
largest. All members of NCJW belong to ICJW. From the past six months reports were submitted describing activities and  
programs. There are common themes and similarities. This is only a small sampling:  

u Esther’s House Association in Budapest held trainings about fighting discrimination and how to protect diversity. 
u The Czech Council of Jewish Women held a conference on “Women’s Empowerment-Strength, Courage and Solidarity” 

with participants from Slovakia, Poland, Hungary and refugees from the Ukraine. 
u The Women of Federation of Mexico is an umbrella organization representing 52 separate groups—including sisterhoods, 

schools, Wizo, and NA’AMAT—and has projects that help refugees from Ukraine, children with disabilities, addicts and the 
elderly. They supply food to the hungry and wedding gowns to brides. 

u The Council of Jewish Women (CJW) in New Zealand has focused on climate change. 
u In Slovakia there are programs on Holocaust observance and remembrance. 
u National Council of Jewish Women Canada (NCJWC) has 5 sections and works with groups that have been impacted by 

discrimination, domestic violence, and human rights violations. 
u The Council of Women’s Organizations in Israel (CWOI) works to highlight gender disparities, women in business, ageism, 

women’s roles in securing peace and security, and the inclusion of women in political parties.  
u The Swiss Union of Jewish Women during Covid supplied food and social support for refugee women from the Ukraine. 
u Red de Mujeres Judias Argentinas empowered the work of female scientists, singers and writers. 
u The League of Jewish Women in Great Britain (London and Manchester) celebrated Human Rights Day, organized a book 

club, supported women who have lost their hair, and marked the passing of the Queen. 
u Members from Belgium are concerned about climate change, equal pay for women and men, LGBTQ rights, the homeless, 

Anti-Semitism (Deborah Lipstadt spoke), and violence against women.  
u In Costa Rica the emphasis was on gender violence and elder home care. 
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ICJW is on Facebook,  
Instagram, You Tube,  
Twitter and icjw.org

When it was announced that the  
Ukraine affiliate was not able to pay 
 their dues, we all donated our own  
dollars to help out in this very small way.

(Below) Judy Mintz, right,  
with fellow ICJW representatives 
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Slate of Officers and Board Members for 2023–2024 
The following slate will be presented to the membership for approval at the March Program meeting. Any additional names 
may be sent to the NCJW Peninsula Section office with the consent of the nominee and a second to the nomination. 

Judy Bernstein 
Linda Gorin 
Pamela Korn 
Gloria Okin 
Deborah Rauch 

Babette Reisman 
Harriet Rubenstein 
Susan Schwarz 
Pamela Shelden 

Judy Siegel 
Adrienne Singer 
Tammy Waldhauser 
Barbara Yaspan 

Officers
President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Francine Denny
Executive Vice President  . . . . . . . Donna Bialor
Vice Presidents  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Hope Coleman 
                                                              Renee Fischer 
                                                              Susan Fox 
                                                              Myra Garber 
                                                              Arlene Gewanter 
                                                              Brenda Raden 
                                                              Carole Tolkin 

Recording Secretaries  . . . . . . . . . . Judi Braverman 
                                                            Natalie Zeiger
Corresponding Secretary  . . . . . . Jaclyn Feldman 
Membership Secretary  . . . . . . . . . Myra Cohen 
Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sally Telias 
Assistant Treasurers  . . . . . . . . . . . . Abby Fox 
                                                             Judy Novet

Board Members

Jackie Fetner 
Abby Fox 
Judy Novet 

Linda Pachter    
Brenda Raden 
Deborah Rauch 

Carole Schrager 
Sally Telias 
Natalie Zeiger

Nominating Committee 2023-2024 

Respectfully submitted: Nominating Committee 2022-2023; 
Chair: Jackie Fetner; Committee Members:  Judi Braverman, Judy 
Bernstein, Arlene Gewanter, Linda Gorin, Pnina Knopf, Adrienne 
Lurie, Barbara Sklar 

“Klara and the Sun”  
by Kazuo Ishiguro    
u WED., MAY 17, 1:30 PM 
From Nobel Prize-winning author Kazuo 
Ishiguro, Klara and the Sun is a thrilling book 
that offers a look at our changing world 
through the eyes of an unforgettable narrator. 
What does it mean to be human? What does it mean to have a self? 
How much of that self can we give to others? 

This lovely afternoon will be held outdoors at a private residence.  
Light refreshments will be served. Facilitator: Barbara Sklar 

Reservation details 
u  Members: $20 / Non-members: $25 
u  Please send your check payable to: NCJW Peninsula Section  
     342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559  
u  Reservations due by May 9 (Space is limited)

Book Review

TUESDAY, MAY 2 
11:30 am – 3:30 pm 
Doors open at 10:30 for 
shopping at our boutiques

The Atrium at Sunny Atlantic Beach Club 
2035 Ocean Blvd., Atlantic Beach 

Bring your Mah Jongg, Canasta or Bridge 
Game and enjoy a hot buffet lunch and 
beautiful views all while supporting  
NCJW Peninsula Section. 

Cost: $65 per person (limited space) 
Please send your check payable to:  
NCJW Peninsula Section  
342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559

Game 
Day

RSVP by  
April 14



u TUESDAY, MARCH 7 
Jewish Life: The Power of  
Art in Holocaust Education 
Hewlett-East Rock. Jewish Centre 
Noon  

u TUESDAY, MARCH 21 
Program Meeting:  
“Oy Father” 
Hewlett-East Rock. Jewish Centre 
1:00 pm  

u TUESDAY, APRIL 4 
Lecture Series: Houses and  
Gardens of Long Island 
Hewlett-East Rock. Jewish Centre 
1:30 pm 

u SUNDAY, APRIL 16 
Advocacy Film:  
No Way Out But One 
Hewlett-Woodmere Library 
2:00 pm 
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Calendar of Events 

MARCH

APRIL
JUNE

You can click on event items below for more information in this Bulletin. 

Tributes

GOLD ALL OCCASION FUND

In Memory of: 
Rhoda Friedland, beloved mother 
of Edward Friedland & Family 

Amy Friedner 
Rhoda Friedland, beloved mother 
of Michael Friedland & Family 

Amy Friedner 

SILVER ALL OCCASION 
FUND

In Memory of: 
Rhoda Friedland, beloved mother 
of Edward Friedland and Michael 
Friedland 

Edna Ritzenberg 
Saul Brill, beloved brother of  
Susan Schwarz 

Renee Fisher 
Natalie Zeiger 

In Honor of: 
Zoe Rosof, granddaughter of 
 Jackie Fetner on her Bat Mitzvah  

Renee Fischer 
Gloria Okin, on your special  
birthday 

Renee Fischer 
Bonnie Sperry, being named  
NCJW Peninsula Section  
Executive Director 

Pnina Knopf 
Myra Garber 

BLUE ALL OCCASION FUND 

In Memory of: 
Albert Sigal, beloved father,  
grandfather and husband of  
Scott Sigal and family 

Natalie Zeiger 
Beloved wife of Gerald Spiegelman 

Fran Denny 
Rhoda Friedland, beloved mother 
of Edward Friedland & Family 

Maxine Berlin 
Saul Brill, beloved brother of  
Susan Schwarz 

Natalie Feinne 

In Honor of: 
Judy Novet, being named our 
NCJW Peninsula Section  
Emerging Leader 

Judie Horowitz 
Zoe Rosof, granddaughter of 
 Jackie Fetner on her Bat Mitzvah 

Fran Denny 
Shelly Karp on the birth of your 
granddaughter Riley Ella 

Abby Fox 
Adrienne Singer on the birth  
of your great granddaughter  
Sunny Maxx 

Linda Gorin 

ALL OCCASION FUND 

In Memory of: 
Saul Brill, beloved brother of  
Susan Schwarz 

Abby Fox 
Marlene Berman 
Sally Telias 
Myra Garber 
Fran Denny 

Esther, beloved sister of  
Rosy & Lowell Eagle 

Natalie Zeiger 

ISRAEL GRANTING  
PROGRAM FUND 

In Memory of: 
Ron, beloved husband of Helen 
Newmark 

Joan Butwin 
In Honor of: 
Bonnie Sperry being named  
NCJW Peninsula Section  
Executive Director 

Sally Telias 
Janet & Shy Kramer on the  
wedding of your granddaughter 

Adrienne Singer 
Zoe Rosof, granddaughter of  
Jackie Fetner on her Bat Mitzvah 

Abby Fox 
Adrienne Singer on the birth  
of your great granddaughter  
Sunny Maxx 

Abby Fox 
Fran Denny 

Adrienne Singer on the  
engagement of your  
granddaughter 

Fran Denny

NCJW Tribute Cards 
Making a donation is a meaningful way to celebrate a special  
occasion or a thoughtful way to let someone know you are 
thinking of them. Cards can be purchased by contacting  
our office at 516-569-3660 or by going to  
www.ncjwpeninsula.org/tribute/. 

ALL OCCASION FUND 
Supports NCJW Peninsula Section’s efforts to improve the 
quality of life for women, children and families and ensure  
individual rights and freedoms for all. 
u Sentiment is listed in bulletin, a card is sent from our office 
     Metallic Gold Trim: $50 
     Metallic Silver Trim: $25 
     Blue Trim: $18 
     Basic Card: $10 

ISRAEL GRANTING PROGRAM FUND 
All donations to this program enable us to partner with a 
granting site in Israel. All projects advance women’s  
empowerment.
u Sentiment is listed in bulletin, a card is sent from our office: 
     Israel Granting Program Fund Card: $10 

October 4, 2022 – January 23, 2023

u TUESDAY, MAY 2 
Game Day 
The Atrium 
at Sunny Atlantic Beach Club 
11:30 am – 3:30 pm

u WEDNESDAY, MAY 17 
Book Club: Klara and the Sun 
Location TBA 
1:30 pm 

u THURSDAY, JUNE 8 
Founders Day Luncheon 
The Atrium 
at Sunny Atlantic Beach Club 
11:30 am 

u TUESDAY, JUNE 13 
Installation of Officers  
and Board Members 
Location and Time TBA 

MAY



      www.ncjwpeninsula.org    MARCH/ APRIL 2023    12

NCJW Peninsula Section  
342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559 

Phone: 516-569-3660 
Fax: 516-569-3634 

Email: office@ncjwpeninsula.org 
www.ncjwpeninsula.org 

Volunteers  
Wanted . . . 

to teach a class like seated yoga, 
easy exercises, Yiddish, painting, 
drawing, or a craft, to greet people 
as they enter, make phone calls,  
or help with office work at CALE 
(Center for Adult Living). 

to assist teachers with preschool 
children at the Five Towns Early 
Learning Center. 

to help ENL (English as a New  
Language) students on zoom  
after school or in the Hewlett-
Woodmere Schools during  
school hours. 

to knit or crochet blankets for 
hospitalized children. 

Call the NCJW Peninsula office  
at 516-569-3660 to volunteer. 

(Left) Another lovely thank you note 
from the children of the Columbus  
Avenue School in Freeport for the  
school supplies that were provided  
by our Back 2 School Store. 




